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RS Energy, LLC is requesting a waiver on behalf of Henry Richmond of Star Mooring Farms for 
his 10KW solar project.  The project did not meet the two month deadline of July 8, 2015.  This 
is due to a technical issue that arose at the site. 
 
The issue was due to the existing service, which is a 480 delta.  Historically there have been 
options to tie into these services at low KW ratings.  However the inverter manufacture Solectria 
has discontinued the inverters that RS Energy had been using for these services.   
 
Due to the lack of technical solution RS did not submit the interconnection application in the 
stated time frame because we did not have the required one line drawing that is part of the 
application. 
 
It has taken RS Energy a couple months to figure out an economical solution to the situation, 
which we have found.   We are no ready to put together the one line and submit the application 
to the utility. 
 
RS Energy has been helping agricultural users reduce their power consumption through solar 
energy for the last 6 years.  RS Energy has worked in multiple counties in Oregon.  This project 
is located in Yamhill County.  RS Energy has already installed two projects this year in that 
county.  The Richmond’s already have a permit issued for an additional project that RS Energy  
will be installing.  
 
RS Energy has been working with two local subcontractors for 6 years.  We have installed over 
75 projects with them and we will be using them to install Henry’s project.  We are happy to be 
able to offer our customers quality installations and will do the same for Henry. 
 
At this point we are ready to submit for the building and electrical permit.  RS Energy has also 
put in soft POs for the equipment.  RS Energy will be able to install the solar array once the 
permit is approved.   
 
If the waiver is granted we will have the project installed by December 31, 2015.   
 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
Billy Sorenson 
Managing Member 
 


